
 

  Department of Transportation Services (DTS) 

                                            

Effective Saturday, July 1, 2023 
Modifications to Routes 40 & 99 

 

Routes 40 and 99 will be rerouted to serve the UH West 
Oahu Transit Rail Station and Transit Facility. 

Bus Stop #4539 (UH West Oahu) will be discontinued. 
 

 

 
 
 

For more maps and information on bus-rail 
integration, scan the QR code below:  

 
 

For comments/questions:  
Contact the DTS at 808-768-8372 or thebusstop@honolulu.gov. 

For schedule and route information:  
www.thebus.org or call 808-848-5555 (press 2). 


